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Question No. 66 

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 23 February 2009: 

Provide a breakdown of the costs, in terms of travel and accommodation, to reach the 50 locations 
to facilitate the National Human Rights Consultation. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

To 23 February 2009 the National Human Rights Consultation has held forums in Queanbeyan, 
Wagga Wagga and Penrith.  The cost of travel and accommodation for Committee and Secretariat 
members to reach these destinations was $8,586.65. 

Costs of remaining forums will be dependent on final locations and the number of Committee and 
Secretariat members attending each forum. 

 


